
Solar lighting on our town flagpoles

 Mayor and Town Council:

Our flags must be lighted at night, especially the one in Woodward Park which is popular public
space.  Lighting which projects from under the flag is subdued and should not bother neighbors, a
timely request now with shorter daylight.  I am hopeful you will consider this request which would
require a bucket truck and a small lighting unit easily purchased on the Internet.

Respectfully,
Meredith Horan
127 Maple Ave.


